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Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Friday, 16th May 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Portrait Painting 

Our Year 2 children will soon be creating their traditional Grand Avenue Primary and Nursery School portrait. 
These portraits are displayed in school and your child will take it home when they leave the school in Year 6. 

Help from parents is requested in order to complete the portraits, as the children hugely benefit from adult 
support to complete them. We will be starting this project after the May half term break on the following 
dates: 

 Tuesday 3rd/Wednesday 4th/Friday 6th June (from 8.45am - 12pm then from 1pm – 3pm) 

 Monday 23rd/Wednesday 25th/Thursday 26th/Friday 27th June (from 1pm – 3pm) 

 Monday 30th June/Tuesday 1st/Wednesday 2nd/ Thursday 3rd/ Friday 4th July (from 1pm – 3pm) 

Please let us know if you are available to help by completing this online form by Thursday, 22nd May. 

There will be staff on hand to explain and model how the portraits are created. Please do not worry if art is 
not your strong point as all help is gratefully received! 

As we need as much help as possible and there is no limit on numbers, we will not contact you to confirm 
your help is needed as anyone who can offer their time is welcome.  Please do come along on the days you 
have told us you can help. 

Many thanks for your support with this exciting project! 

The Year 2 Team 
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